
The Spiritual Life Ministry and Annunciation Resource Center  
invite you to join us! 

 

 
 

Lenten Online Weekly Book Study - sponsored by Mother of God Church, Princeton 
 

Please join us downstairs in the Fellowship Hall immediately following Compline as we 
join online for this Lenten Study. Please email Father Peter Baktis if you are unable to 

join us in person at church but would like to Zoom from home. 
 

Please contact Jane Papacostas or stop by the Resource Center if you would like to order 
the book “Thinking Orthodox”. 

 
Blessed Lent! 

Καλή Σαρακοστή! 


